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This submission is to let you know that I used to be a regular traveller to hunt ducks and quail in Southern 
NSW prior to the closing of the seasons. I was a regular at West Wyalong, Griffith, Urana to hunt ducks 
during the open season. I was a regular competitor in Pointer and Setter Field Trials in the 
Jerilderie/Narrandera area until the quail season was closed. Since then I have spent that money that 
used to be spent in NSW in Victoria.  
Last year I spent over $5000.00 on a hunting trip to Tasmania to hunt quail with my son. This is what 
NSW is missing out on. 
 


